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Student Affairs Division
Office of the Dean of Students

NOTICE TO RETURNING STUDENTS

Accommodation for 2024/2025 Academic year - Semester 1

The Student Affairs Division would like to inform ALL RETURNING
STUDENTS wishing to reside on campus that the institution has very limited
accommodation for the above referenced semester. In that regard, we shall

be accepting on-campus accommodation applications from Monday 8 July

to Thursday 11 July 2024. All applications are to be sent to Student Affairs

on the following email: sStudentaffairs@hit.ac.zw

(indicate your full names, registration number, sex and program)
Please note that on-campus accommodation shall be allocated on a first-

come-first served basis upon payment of full fees.

Thank you
S. Mudavanhu (Ms)
(Dean of Students)




